
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have not scheduled your water meter upgrade, and received a 

fine on your April billing, you can still schedule with VEPO metering 

until April 21st and then request to have the fine removed.  

After April 21st all fines will remain. 

 
To Schedule Your Meter Upgrade: 

 

Phone:  Call 877-860-8376 and select option for ‘VEPO Metering’ in 
order to speak with a Customer Service Representative 

 

Online:  Visit https://utilityscheduler.com/scheduler/beacon and click 
on ‘Schedule Appointment’ 

 
After Scheduling, Have the Fine Removed: 

 

To have the fine removed please call:  845-838-5000 

 
**VEPO may schedule your upgrade after April 21st, as long as you are listed as 
scheduled by that date, the fine can be removed. We will only remove the fine 

once you inform us** 
 

**Any failure to schedule the appointment by April 21st and/or failure to provide 
access to perform the necessary upgrade will result in a $250 surcharge for 
each and every quarterly water bill until the new water meter is installed** 

A T T E N T I O N  B E A C O N  R E S I D E N T S  

C I T Y  O F  B E A C O N  

- N E W  Y O R K -  
  

W A T E R  
D E PA R T M E N T  

https://utilityscheduler.com/scheduler/beacon

